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Dear Friend,

Last February, I traveled to Vietnam and saw first-hand how the past decade of intense market-oriented development has transformed this country into one of the fastest growing economies in the world and witnessed how The Asia Foundation is working to help solve Vietnam’s challenges.  
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Despite Vietnam’s remarkable record in poverty reduction, much work still needs to be done.  And because you and I believe we can make a difference, I am writing to you about our efforts to combat human trafficking and exploitation in Vietnam - with the hope that you will join us.   
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Many Vietnamese families still make less than $240 a year and depend on their children to contribute to household income. Often, sons continue their education while daughters are pulled out of school to work when they reach their teens. Unfortunately, many migrate in search of employment, only to become vulnerable to exploitation and trafficking. 

One of our most effective initiatives, the Scholarship Program for Disadvantaged Girls, is a program that has been helping to combat exploitation and trafficking of girls in Vietnam since 2004.  The program provides four-year scholarships to girls living in rural Vietnam to keep them in school. So far, more than 260 girls have received scholarships.  But we can do more.  A gift of $250 will support a student through one year of middle or high school; $1,000 will support her through four years of school.  
In addition, thanks to a donor’s generous support every dollar we raise up to $25,000 now through September 15th will be matched dollar-for-dollar.  A $250 gift will be matched with another $250 for a total gift of $500 – enough to educate a girl for two years. With a donation of $500, your gift will become $1,000 – enough to provide four years of education to a girl in need.
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Just think of the impact this could have on the future of a young Vietnamese girl and her family. Sixteen-year-old Dzung, a recent scholarship recipient, and her family are grateful she was able to stay in school instead of having to drop out and go to work. Since Dzung’s father passed away three years ago, her mother – a farmer and the family’s sole breadwinner – has been making lacquer during the off season to feed her children and borrowing money from relatives to cover her children’s school fees.  This scholarship has afforded Dzung an extraordinary opportunity to remain in school while easing the financial strain on her mother. 
Your support – in any amount – will create a better future for girls in Vietnam.  And today your contribution to The Vietnam Fund* will go twice as far and ensure that girls in need stay in school and receive an education – and a chance to reach their full potential.  Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Philip W. Yun
Vice President, Resource Development
*The first $50,000 raised will fund scholarships for disadvantaged girls; additional funds will contribute to other high priority projects in Vietnam.  

$250 will support a student through one year of school





Dzung, a scholarship recipient, hopes to become a teacher.











